
 

New Business Item 22-61 
Introduced January 13, 2023 

 
TITLE: Granting Hawaii State Approved Teacher Preparation Providers with    
            Approved Math Programs the Option to Recommend within the  
            Mathematics License Fields                

 

The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board (HTSB) grants HTSB approved Educator 
Preparation Providers (EPP) with approved secondary math (6-12) licensure 
programs the option to recommend teacher candidates in the following math fields:  

 
• Algebra 1  
• Geometry  

 
The HTSB approved EPP will be allowed to recommend their teacher candidates in 
the above math fields if the teacher candidate has met the following requirements: 
 

• Successfully met the content knowledge requirements in the recommended 
subject area. 

• Successfully completed clinical experience in the recommended licensure 
field.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:        Branden Kawazoe 
 
 Referred to:          Teacher Education Committee  
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